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Meeting Opening Ceremony 

“Cub Scout Resourcefulness” 
This ceremony is intended to be conducted as an opening ceremony for a Pack Meeting.  
It highlights the importance of Resourcefulness in Scouting.  It uses the examples from 
the history of our Country, as well as current ideas and activities. This ceremony is 
intended to be conducted by the Cub Scouts of a Den, and may be best suited for the 
members of an older Den.  

 

Cub Scout 1: When Washington needed to cross the Delaware River, 
instead of building boats, his troops found boats they could 
use. 

 

Cub Scout 2: When the new nation needed power, resourceful people built 
waterwheels near rivers to power their mills, move machines 
and generate electricity 

 

Cub Scout 3: When the country stretched from the Atlantic to the Pacific, 
resourceful people built a railroad that stretched from coast to 
coast 

 

Cub Scout 4: In this age of technology, resourceful people keep developing 
new things to make our jobs easier and our lives better.  

 

Cub Scout 5: In the past, everyone in our Pack participated in conserving 
resources and thought committing to recycle, reuse, and 
repurpose instead of throw things away.  

 

Cub Scout 6: Small project or large project, young or old, we all do our part 
to be resourceful to build a better nation.  

 

Cub Scout 7: Let us salute the flag of our nation, which we all love and strive 
to make better, and recite the Pledge of Allegiance.  

 

 

 


